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30th December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

P7 Swimming Lessons Term 2A Jan/Feb  
 

In an effort to ensure all pupils receive the full benefit of swimming lessons, each of our Key 

Stage 2 classes will attend two blocks of lessons throughout this school year. 

  

The first block of lessons for P7 will take place on THURSDAYs, in the Orchard Leisure Centre 

on the following dates:  

 

Thursday, 09th January 2020     

Thursday, 16th January 2020     

Thursday, 23rd January 2020     

Thursday, 30th January 2020     

Thursday, 06th February 2020 

     

The cost of this service is £15 per child, which will help cover the cost of the bus and swim, 

payable on or before Thursday 16th January 2020.  

 

Please send money to your child’s class teacher in a separate sealed envelope bearing the child’s 

name and clearly marked for swimming. 

 

Your child will need appropriate swimming gear and a towel on these dates, and ladies please 

don’t forget a hairbrush! Children are advised to leave items of jewellery and watches at home on 

swimming days. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs F Hughes                                                                                                                                

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel: (028) 37531284 

  

Email:    info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 
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